From: registrar

To: Susi Ahlborn

Cc: Mona Habashy

Subject: Letter of Comment, EB-2019-0159 OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline
Date: Monday, March 23, 2020 3:26:59 PM

From: Geraldine Walsh _>

Sent: Monday, March 2, 2020 7:43 AM
To: BoardSec <BoardSec@oeb.ca>
Subject: OEB needs to consider climate impacts of Enbridge gas pipeline

To Ontario Energy Board,

Why are you even thinking about supporting this disastrous move? Canada has already
Supposedly committed to creating a clean environment and fulfilling it’s promise to reduce
CO2 emissions. We need to start producing alternative energy on a massive scale and stop this
madness! We are sick of empty promises! You know it and we know it: we need to move into
the new economy instead of using the public, once again to pay for your mistakes. You are the
dinosaurs who want to get a quick money fix rather than taking car of your children and
grandchildren. What are doing??

Geraldine Walsh
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